
House Human Services Committee Members:    

I am respectfully writing in support of  HB 1373.    

     Every woman that becomes pregnant is well aware that in approximately 9 months she will 

give birth to a baby. Every time a woman goes to an abortionist or orders an abortion pill, she 

knows that she is ending the life of a human being. We have allowed the murder of these 

innocent children in the United States long enough. Anyone who chooses to kill a baby needs to 

be punished just like any other person that kills another person. The act of abortion needs to 

be criminalized immediately.  

We want equal justice for the pre-born.   


